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From: Lakewood Beach Community Council
Sent: May 31, 2019 11:21 AM
To: Chamberlain, Lisa
Cc: Toffoletti, Paul; Pearson, Maria; Wilson, Maureen; Farr, Jason; Collins, Chad; Danko,

John-Paul; Clark, Brad; Johnson, Brenda; Whitehead, Terry; Partridge, Judi
Subject: Drakes Drive Street Naming Motion - June 18th Planning Committee
Attachments: Public Notice re Street Name Change.jpg; Street Name List.docx

Good Morning Everyone,

As per the attached Public Notice in yesterday's edition of the Stoney Creek News, a motion is coming forward
from Clr Pearson to rename a portion of the municipally signed Drakes Drive (registered on title as North
Service Road) to Parkedge Drive.

Coincidentally, we were scheduled to speak to Committee on May 14th with a request to waive the street
naming fee, so we could engage the community and allow those of us who live in the area submit suggestions.

No disrespect to Councillor Pearson or the request of Parkedge Drive, but we've had some suggestions already
which we'd like considered. These suggestions might be more significant to the area, it's history and the
community. By way of b.c.c. to the members of LBCC, we are also seeking additional suggestions from the
residents. A list of pre-approved street names is also attached, however we've been told suggestions do not
have to match the list.

To date, the following suggestions have been made (in no particular order) along with some context:

1. Sears Drive - Although the city tends to shy away from naming streets after politicians, in the 80s Bill
Sears was also a principle of the engineering firm involved in developing Lakewood Landing sub¬
division (Grays, Drakes, Oceanic, Lakegate) - the adjacent lands to the north. Bill also lives in our
community.

2. McLeod Road - Back 100 years ago, a W. MacLeod owned land just west of the Big Pond (spelled
Mac) One of the first residents in our developed area was the McLeods. Mrs. McLeod passed away
last year in her 98th year, however her children, grandchildren and great grandchildren are still very
much of the community and live here.

3. Maria's Way - For our dear friend Maria Ferreira who we love dearly & is an inspiration to everyone
who's lives she touched in the community

4. Linkage St - Prior to developments, this particular road use to be an environmental 'linkage' in our

official plan.
5. Lakewood Beach Road - Community Beach Gardens subdivision was the first reg subdivision in this

area. It was registered in 1921 (coming up to 100 yr anniversary). That housing development
encompassed the lands to the east & south (Frances, Community Ave, Pinelands, Teal, North & South
Service Roads and even the QEW when it was a dirt road - Burlington St). The next major subdivision
was Lakewood Landing, the lands to the north. A combination of those 2 Subdivisions is Lakewood
Beach.
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We will submit more suggestions by the deadline of June 17th if any come forward, and/or you may also receive some
suggestions directly from others residents who we've engaged with, but for now we would like this correspondence
included in the agenda for consideration during your June 18th Planning Committee meeting.

Thank you,

Viv/ Anna / Nancy
Lakewood Beach Community Council
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